[bookmark: _GoBack]Issues raised as possible recommendations are as follows:
1. Support for the development of the Housing Development Working Group, and within its scope include engagement with tenants on internal design ideas in addition to those mentioned
1. That tenant involvement in procurement is formalised and made less ad hoc
1. Having a specific older people’s tenant ambassador to ensure the specific needs of this group were being met.
1. Replicate the Residents Panel just for Council tenants or find a way to get permission to engage with the subset that are tenants. The former could possibly be done through the use of permissions gained from the tenant satisfaction survey. A total of 420 people did give permission to be contacted in future. 
1. That tenant ambassador involvement in appointments, particularly senior appointments, in Housing be formalised. 

